From: registrar

Sent: July-21-17 3:53 PM

To: .
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 12:07 PM

To: registrar

Subject:Letter of Commen:

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Scott McDonald

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Another increase - can't say I'm surprised. Why are administrative fees so high year-over-year? There should be an
effort to control these costs rather than pass the increase along to the customer. The increases seem small, but added
up over the months and years means an expensive hit to everyone's bill.

-- Attachment --





